From: Wisniewski, Marek 
Sent: Thursday, December 08, 2016 12:27 PM
To: Strisko, Rebecca
Cc: Kalaycioglu, Aysegul
Subject: RE: Lee animal

Deputy Commissioner Strisko,

The 2016 Excellence in Engineering Technology Award event took place on December 6th at 4pm in the Metropolitan Club, on the 66th floor of Willis Tower located at 233 W. Wacker Drive. 2FM did not attend the event. The award was presented to Primera Engineers, Ltd. by the Illinois Chapter of ASHRAE. Primera was provided with two plaques at no cost one of which is being sent to 2FM as the project owner. I attached Primera’s email regarding the award for reference. 

Respectfully,

Marek Wisniewski, Project Manager
City of Chicago, Department of Fleet and Facility Management (2FM)
